
AMC’s GOT TALENT! 

 

Dear Students 

We are pleased to inform you that AMC will once again be holding a Talent Show to showcase 

the amazing talent of our student community! The show is open to students in Grades 3-5.  

The show will be held on Friday March 9th. Stay tuned for more details! 

Auditions will be held during the weeks of January 29th and February 5th.   YOU WILL BE GIVEN A 

TIME TO AUDITION. Please bring your lunch on the day you have been scheduled to audition. 

You are responsible for remembering your audition date. No rescheduling will be provided. 

PLEASE HAVE YOUR OWN MUSIC PROVIDED. 

Chosen performers will be informed by February 9th. The decisions will be final. **Preference 

will be given to performers who have NOT BEEN CHOSEN in the past. 

During the weeks of February 12, 19 and 26th, performers will have the opportunity to practice 

in the gym. Details will be provided. Performers are required to bring their own music, props, 

costumes, etc.  

Questions or concerns can be directed to Mrs. Jones at 905-544-7771. 

Please return the bottom portion of this letter by January 24th. NO LATE SUBMISSIONS 

ACCEPTED. 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Student’s Name: _______________________________ 

Teacher: ________________________   Grade: ________________ 

Type of Performance  _______________________________________ 

Is this a group performance? Yes ________  No _____ 

Please list other members in group (ALL GROUP MEMBERS MUST HAVE SIGNED PERMISSION):  

Name:    ____________________________     Teacher: _________________ 

Name:    ____________________________     Teacher: _________________ 

Name:    ____________________________     Teacher: _________________ 

I understand that no late submissions will be taken, and that the decision of chosen performers 

is final.  Parent Signature:___________________________________ 


